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7 January 2021 

Our plans for getting back together safely 

Once again, this latest Lockdown has seriously affected how we deliver Scouting to our 
young pople. 

We have again had to put our face to face meetings on hold and will be offering Zoom 
sessions for all age groups.  Details will be circulated each week via email and FaceBook.   

As was made clear in Parliament this week, we don’t know when the Lockdown will end or 
what restrictions will remain in place after that date and so do not know when we will be 
able to resume our meetings. This will depend on decisions to be taken at national level.  We 
will let you know what we are able to offer as soon as we know ourselves.  We are also 
aware that some young people are now old enough to move up to the next section.  The 
section leaders will be in touch with you shortly to discuss the moving on process for your 
child.  

We have seen at first hand how much the Cubs have enjoyed meeting together even though 
“social distancing” has meant we have had to change the way we work quite significantly.  
We very much look forward to coming up with something similar for the Scouts and the 
Beavers as soon as we can. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any comments or questions. 

In the meantime, do look after yourselves and your family members. 

Kind Regards, 

Paul D. Trott 

Paul D. Trott 
Group Scout Leader 
gsl@uptonscouts.org.uk 
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